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I realize that with a strong democratic majority, this bill has zero chance of passing in 

Oregon, but the fact that it has been introduced and is getting a hearing is terribly 

troubling to me. Our vote-by-mail system is super successful, super inclusive, and 

promotes our Democracy. It must be protected!  

Thank you. 


